
 

 

 

SAMEA 2022 Online Capacity Building Workshops  

Special workshop rate for Emerging Evaluators 

SAMEA is offering a special workshop rate to Emerging Evaluators to attend our 2022 Online 

Capacity Building Workshops, in line with our values and mission statement. A discounted 

rate of R300 for a full workshop session aims to support emerging evaluators who have a 

demonstrable interest in M&E and a desire to increase their knowledge on key M&E related 

themes. Full-time or part-time post-graduate students are also encouraged to apply. The 

awarding of the special rates will be at the discretion of the SAMEA selection panel.  

Requirements: 

If you would like to apply to participate in the June online workshops as an Emerging 

Evaluator, you must meet the following requirements: 

• Be a part-time; full-time student or unemployed in a field with an M&E Component, 

preferably post-graduate and/or be an emerging evaluator through future career plans;  

• Be an individual whose field work or area of interest is M&E focussed. 

• Successful applicants will be expected to submit a one-page Feedback Report on their 

workshop experience. This will be featured on the SAMEA website after the workshops 

have concluded. 

Preference will be given to: 

• SAMEA members in good standing (i.e your student membership should be active).  

• Historically disadvantaged individuals, women, youth and the disabled. 

Application process:  

To be considered for this special workshop rate, you will need to provide the following: 

1. Write a short motivation (250 words maximum) stating why you should be awarded 

this opportunity 

2. A CV, inclusive of the following: 

o Full names, contact details 

o Qualifications 

o Career objective 

o Work experience, present affiliation and title  

How to apply:  

Please submit the above-mentioned documents in electronic format to info@samea.org.za 

(subject line: Application for the EE special workshop rate) 

All applications must be received by no later than 19 June 2022. No late applications will be 

considered. Applicants will be notified by email by 20 June 2022. 
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